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I am a native Oregonian.  I remember the lines and inconveniences that come with 

in-person voting.  We have a wonderful, fair and high ballot return process.  Why 

would ANYONE want to get rid of it is beyond me.  Standing up for my rights and the 

rights of fellow Oregonians is now a real priority for me.  We are more engaged and 

WATCHING every move our legislators do.  Stand up for mail in ballots and to 

Republican  corruption! 


